
 
Hello K-T District Key Club! I am very happy to introduce myself as your new Division 8 
Lieutenant Governor. I'd like to request contact information from all clubs in the division to make 
communication with me easier. I would like email addresses and/or phone numbers as soon as 
possible to kick off the year with a great start! I can be contacted at ​ryan@ktkey.org​. 
 
Last month's DCON was a blast and I hope everyone had as much fun as I did. Between the fun 
service project, learning the evolution of dance, and the amazing hotel hospitality, I think it is 
safe to say that this year was a complete success! 
 
As a reminder, international convention is coming up in a couple of months and I hope everyone 
is as excited as I am! ICON will take place in the windy city, Chicago, this year from July 2nd to 
July 8th. I highly recommend signing up for the K-T District Tour. If anyone plans to, at least 
$500 and a completed tour registration form must be received no later than May 10th. Plus, 
going on the tour means getting to meet more K-T District Key Clubbers during the bus ride and 
having a whole lot of fun, so mark your calendars for this summer! 
 
Also keep an eye out later this year for the Fall Rally at Dollywood during October 20th. It is a 
really fun event to meet new key clubbers and spend a whole day enjoying Dollywood. 
 
Once again, I am very excited to work with everyone to make this year a great one for our 
homes, schools, and communities. Check back again in the following months for more 
newsletters and information. 
 
Division 8 LTG, Ryan Griffith  
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